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CDR Albright is serving as a Member-at-Large for the combined category for the DC COA Board. After 
earning a BS in Environmental Sciences from Indiana State University in 2002, CDR Albright was 
commissioned in January 2004 with the Indian Health Service as the Environmental Health Director of the 
Northwest region in Alaska. After nearly four years, he then transferred to the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention as an Environmental Health Specialist in the Vessel Sanitation Program in Fort Lauderdale, 
FL. After three years, there CDR Albright transferred to the DC Area with FDA. Since 2010 he has been with 
FDA in multiple positions including Field Investigator from Baltimore’s District Office, Technical Advisor for 
the Interstate Travel Program with the Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition, and now as a Senior 
Regulatory Officer in the Office of Human and Animal Food.  
 
CDR Albright has been involved with JOAG’s Award Subcommittee where he was an award de-identifier, 
reviewer, and then the award lead for the Junior Officer of the Year Award. Additionally, he has served as a 
voting member for the EHOPAC and is currently the Special Projects group lead for the EHOPAC Marketing 
and Recruitment Subcommittee. 
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